
We will be administring the SAT’s here at BG on Tuesday April 23rd 

during the school day. 

 

If you are interested in taking the exam you will 

need to stop in the Guidance Office to sign up. 
 

 

The Cost of the exam is $ 47.50 
 

 

You will need to have your payment for this exam to Ms. Burnett in the 

Guidance Office by Monday April 8th. 
 

 

We will have pre-registration for the SAT’s on April 12th at 2:00 in 

room 110.   You Must attend this meeting! 
 

 
There is SAT prep available starting March 18th from 3:15 – 4:15.  You 

MUST sign up in the Guidance Office in order to take advantage of this 

opportunity.  


